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it s a bitter sweet day for me today.  yesterday 
morning i received an email informing me that a dear 
friend had passed away on the late afternoon of 
memorial day.  that day will now have added meaning for 
a lot of people.  this person touched a lot of lives.  
he certainly touched mine as i worked for him for over 
twenty years.  still, he was more than a boss.  he was 
my friend,

even when someone has lived a long, fruitful life, we 
still miss them when they depart.  once again, too 
soon, i refer to the verse from dylan thomas' poem, 
written when he lost his father.  "do not go gentle 
into that good night.  rage, rage against the dying of 
the light."

the thing is, when someone knows Jesus as their Lord, 
they go to "the Father of lights, with whom there is no 
variation or shadow of turning."  james 1:17  there 
will be no darkness in the presence of Jesus.  there 
will be light before you and after you and all around 
you.  shadows will be no more.

i think of king david and how he lamented the death of 
his child.  his conclusion after they had passed:  "i 
shall go to him, but he shall not return to me." 2 sam 
12:23  the spirit does not die when the body does.  it 
goes on.  we only need to be assured we are going to 
the same place as each other.  that should be the 
ultimate determination as to how much grief we bear.  
for we who know Jesus, we do not "sorrow as others who 
have no hope".  1 thess 4:13



yes, we sorrow because there must be a brief 
separation.  but our sorrow is comforted by the only 
One who has ever conquered death.  "o death, where is 
thy sting?  o grave, where is thy victory?”  1 cor 
15:55 kjv  yes, death is swallowed up in victory. 

i leave you all with a picture of the blessed hope set 
before all those who claim Jesus as their Lord.

then i, john, saw the holy city, new jerusalem, coming 
down out of heaven from God, prepared as a bride 
adorned for her husband.  and i heard a loud voice from 
heaven saying, “behold, the tabernacle of God is with 
men, and He will dwell with them, and they shall be His 
people.  God Himself will be with them and be their 
God.  and God will wipe away every tear from their 
eyes; there shall be no more death, nor sorrow, nor 
crying.  there shall be no more pain, for the former 
things have passed away.”

then He who sat on the throne said, “behold, I make all 
things new.”  and He said to me, “write, for these 
words are true and faithful.”

and He said to me, “it is done!  I am the Alpha and the 
Omega, the Beginning and the End.  I will give of the 
fountain of the water of life freely to him who 
thirsts.  he who overcomes shall inherit all things, 
and I will be his God and he shall be My son."  rev 
21:2-7

until that great reunion in the hereafter, or until our 
Lord comes to receive us unto Himself!




